
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

To:  Princeton City Council 

Date:  03-22-2020 

Regarding:  Princeton Police Department K9 program Insurance reimbursement 

From:  Chief Todd Frederick 

 

As you know The Princeton Police Department recently went into service with a new K9 Officer 

named Bogey.  Before the purchase of Bogey we had a K9 that Officer Cederberg was in training 

with that became injured.  After the injury Officer Cederberg started to observe health 

problems with the dog.  It was decided by more than one veterinarian, Officer Cederberg and 

the vendor that we work with to purchase the dog to retire the dog and purchase a new dog 

(Bogey).  As you know this required additional expenses with the purchase of the new dog, 

training cost as well as employee cost related to training a new dog.  After extensive work by 

Steve and myslef with the City of Princeton’s Insurance Company we received a check for full 

reimbursement for the injured dog, training and employee cost. 

The total amount of the check was for $21,114.62 from the League of Minnesota Cities.  At this 

time we decided to place the total amount into the K9 donation account as we still have 

expenses with training and equipment that will need to be covered. 

 

 

 

 

Chief Todd Frederick 

 


